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Monday 3rd October 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you about our exciting reward system 

used in school to reward positive behaviours.  

 

You will have already heard from your child that they are able to earn reward points throughout the day for 

displaying positive behaviours in class and following our school rules.  

Every child will earn 1 point from their class teacher for being in school for registration at the start of each day. They 

then have the opportunity to earn 3 points for each lesson if they follow our school rules and expectations, with a 

scope of earning up to 5 points for amazing effort and extraordinary work! 

 

Your child will accumulate points throughout the school year and are able to cash in their points for rewards from 

our Reward Shop.  

The more points they save the bigger the prizes! Prizes range from hula-hoops, dinosaur eggs, teddy bears, bubbles, 

Play-Doh, Lego sets and many more. 

We also have prizes to help support personal hygiene such as Barbie bath bombs, hairbrushes, glittery hair bows and 

toothbrushes.  

They can also save to purchase a raffle ticket to enter our end of year prize draw for a brand new bike of their choice 

to the value of £200!  

 

You can check your child’s progress online by logging in at https://www.pupilrewardpoints.co.uk/beeston/login.php,  

 

Pupils will also have the chance to earn additional points vouchers from all staff around school if they follow our 

school rules…  

 

 Be Safe 

 Be Respectful 

 Be Honest 

 Be Responsible 

 Be Kind 

 

These vouchers can be added at home by entering the bar code on the voucher.  

 

Class totals will also be celebrated in Achievement Assemblies throughout the week, along with our attendance 

trophies and individual prizes.  

 

Your child may also appear on our Half Termly Leader Board for their individual achievements during that half term 

and winners are also added to our Facebook page.  

 

As you will appreciate, we do however have occasions in school where pupils do demonstrate unacceptable 

behaviour and try to push boundaries. This behaviour is not tolerated and pupils may find themselves on a behaviour 

‘step’ within the lesson. If a child is placed on a behaviour step within the lesson then they will automatically lose one 
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of their reward points for effort. We hope that they would then reflect on their behaviour and continue to earn 2 

points for that lesson. 

If however, their inappropriate behaviour continues or escalates, then they will continue to lose further points the 

higher up our behaviour step ladder they go. Potentially if a child continues to misbehave then they will lose all 3 

points for that session. 

All is not lost though, every child then has time to reflect during their break or lunchtime and can enter the next 

lesson on 3 points once again, turning their behaviour around and continue to earn points for the rest of the day. 

 

On the occasion where points have been lost or are, being lost regularly parents will be contacted if we feel that it is 

becoming a daily occurrence. 

 

As parents, you can support your child by checking their daily rewards and praising positive behaviours. You will also 

be able to support your child by encouraging them to aim high and save for bigger prizes! 

 

You should be able to access the reward system on any device that connects to the internet including android mobile 

phones.  

If you have any issues logging on to the system, then please let your child’s class teacher know. 

During this half term, myself and Mrs Knowles will be running a lunchtime club for any pupils who do not have 

internet access at home or have forgotten their log in details. Please ask your child to let a member of their 

classroom staff know that they wish to attend the club on a Tuesday.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Regards, 

 

Mr S Nicholson   

Deputy Headteacher  
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